
   

Thank You to Our Westwood Heroes 
 

  
 

 

In this historic time in our world, many individuals are being heralded as 

heroes…and rightly so. Under normal circumstances, next week would allow 

us to honor our teachers and staff during Staff Appreciation Week. 

Unfortunately, our gratitude has to be shared from a distance. So Westwood 

teachers and staff, please know, from your PTO Board and all parents, just how 

much we appreciate all you did for our children in the classrooms and how 

much you continue to do virtually. You are our heroes. You’ve shown your 

resilience when forced to teach in ways that have never been done before. 

You’ve demonstrated for our kids how to adapt and make the best of the 

circumstances life has thrown at us. These are skills that go far beyond the core 

measures, and our children will remember for a lifetime how you continued to 

love and guide them, even outside of the Westwood walls. Until we have a 

safe opportunity to properly celebrate you, please accept our sincere thanks 

for all you are and all you’ve done.  
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Thank You! 

Arabica Coffee 

House in Chesterland 

once again donated 

coffee for Muffins in 

the Morning this 

week. Next time 

you’re craving a cup 

of joe, consider 

supporting this local 

small business. 

 

 

Father-Daughter 

Dance 

3/14 from 6-8pm for 

girls grades K-5. 

$10/family payable 

at the door. Please 

send in your RSVP 

form by 3/6. 

 

 

Family Paint Night 

3/19 from 6-8pm. 

$10/painter. Paint a 

spring-themed 

masterpiece w/ Mrs. 

Klemm. 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Day School 

Supplies 

 
Westwood & Lindsey will 

be taking orders through 

1st Day School Supplies 

for the next school year. 

Details to come soon! 
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Amazon Smile 

 
Choose Westwood to 

receive 0.5% on eligible 

purchases, as we do 

more online shopping 

than ever before.  
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Members Meeting 

 
Join us Tues., 5/12 @ 

6:30pm for our monthly 

virtual meeting. A link to 

Zoom will be sent via 

email in advance. 
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2020-21 PTO Board 

Nominees  

President: Christina 

Schaffert 

VP: Michelle DeNigris 

Secretary: Sally 

Winningham 

Treasurer: Pam Obratil 

Assistant Treasurer: 

Katy Burry 

PR Rep: Stephanie 

Wright 

Official elections will 

occur at our May 12th 

Zoom meeting. 

 

Refunds 

If you sent in payment 

for any PTO/Student 

Council events that 

have been cancelled 

(i.e. Father-Daughter 

Dance or Mother-Son 

Bowling), Pam Obratil 

is in the process of 

issuing refunds.  

If you paid by cash, 

she will be mailing you 

a check.  

If you paid by check, 

please email her 

(pto.treasurer.westwo

od@gmail.com)by 5/8 

to request it be 

returned, otherwise 

checks will be properly 

shredded. 

 

 

  

https://westwoodpto.org/

